
 
 

IT’S OFFICIAL 
 
Creative Kids is pleased to announce the opening of it’s Before and After School Care 
Program right here at Colebrook Elementary.   Yahoo!!!  Beginning September 2005, 
we will be offering a morning session, from 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m., and an Afternoon 
session from 2:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.   
 
Due to a low response we will not be running a Kindercare program at this time.  If 
there becomes more of a need for this program we will consider adding it in the future.   
 
We have hired two amazing staff with outstanding qualifications; they are well 
experienced, energetic, and excited about opening this new program.  You can read 
more about them in our upcoming parent handbook. 
 
Our program goal is to provide children with quality care, in a fun and dynamic 
environment.  We want to know what the children want out of their program and it 
will be our main objective to listen to their needs.  In our afternoon session we have 
included a four-day sports and recreation program that will include everything from, 
floor hockey to hip hop classes, scavenger hunts to basketball, community service, and 
much, much, more.  We will also have daily arts and crafts, cooking, homework time, 
quiet time, games, and free-play; we want the children involved and having fun. 
(Please note, Game Boy, Play Station etc. will not be a part of our curriculum). 
 
If you are considering joining our program this fall, we ask that you have your 
child/children fill out the attached questionnaire.  Before we purchase the equipment 
needed for the program we want to hear what they are interested in, and what they 
expect from the program.  Please return all completed questionnaires to the school 
office by Friday May 27th.  Thank you. 
 
*If you have already filled out the prior survey about attending our program this fall, 
we will be contacting you in June for you to register for September.  The full 
registration package will be mailed to you for you to fill out and return to Colebrook 
School by June 30th.  We know how busy summer can be so it’s important for us to be 
prepared for the upcoming school year.  Thank you 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sandra Christian 
Owner/Director Creative Kids 
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